What is the Warren Housing Plan?

The Warren Housing Plan Steering Committee has been working over the last year to develop the
Warren Housing Plan and will present it for adoption at the Town Meeting on October 21%,

o The Plan suggests strategies that Warren can take over the next five years to address the
housing needs of current and future residents.

e The Plan suggested strategies that would both address housing needs and preserve Warren’s
rural environment.

e Warren has only 1 housing unit that is monitored and maintained to remain affordable to
households earning less than $82,000 for a family of 4. This is the lowest number in any town in
CT. The Housing Plan shows the need for more affordable housing units.

e To READ THE PLAN on the Town’s website CLICK HERE.

The Warren Housing Plan Steering Committee includes: Diane Engle (Warren Affordable Housing
Corporation board member), Victoria Sahadevan Fossland (Planning & Zoning Commission Vice Chair),
Roger Grace, Jack Travers (Warren Affordable Housing Corporation Board member), Melissa Woodward
(Warren Social Services), and Tim Angevine (ad hoc member, First Selectman)


https://www.warrenct.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif3991/f/uploads/warren_housing_plan_draft_aug6_2021.pdf

